
Waterfront Garage Assessment & Design of Capital Upgrades  

The Parking Authority of the City of Camden (PACC) is soliciting a technical and fee proposal 
from firms to perform the following professional engineering services and tasks for the 
Waterfront Garage, defined in the below section entitled “Scope of Work.” 
 
All work shall be performed in accordance with any and all applicable Federal, State and local 
laws. 
 
The Request for Proposal (RFP) package will be available for pick-up at no cost beginning 
9:00AM EST on Tuesday, November 1, 2011. The package may be picked up at the offices of 
the PACC, which is located at 10 Delaware Avenue, Camden, NJ 08103.  
Written or faxed requests will not be honored.  
 
The due date for interested firms to submit a technical and fee proposal is Tuesday, November 
29, 2011 at 11:00AM.  
 
Any questions should be submitted in writing to Ms. Nyetta Fields, Board Secretary for the 
Parking Authority of the City of Camden. All questions shall be submitted by Monday 
November 21, 2011, by 12:00pm EST.  Questions should be submitted in written form and faxed 
to 856-964-9317.  Any questions submitted thereafter will be precluded from consideration. 
 
 


